DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN
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BAGONG PILIPINAS
MEMORANDUM
TO : All Bureau Directors

The Director
Human Resource Development Service

FROM : The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : JOB OPENINGS FOR THE POSITIONS OF DIRECTOR UNDER
UNITED NATIONS ENVIRONMENT PROGRAMME

DATE  FEB 06 2024

May we refer the herein electronic mail dated 01 February 2024 from Mr. Radhika
Ochalik, Secretary of Governing Bodies and Director of Governance Affairs Office, UN
Environment Programme, informing that two job openings for the positions of Director (level
D?2) for the Policy and Programme Division and Director (level D2) for the Corporate Services
Division.

Interested candidates are invited to submit their applications through the following links:

» Director of Policy and Programme Division- http:/tinyurl.com/4scfz9hk
» Director of Corporate Services Division- http://tinyurl.com/ycjyw8n9

For your information and appropriate action.

ATTY. JORAS R. LEONES

MEMO NO, 2024 - 103

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph
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Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: [Retransmission][Announcement] Job Openings: Director for the Policy and

Programme Division and Director for the Corporate Services Division

Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Feb 1, 2024 at 11 A1l\jl

To: "Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs" <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>

---------- Forwarded message ---—----

From: UNEP Secretariat of Governing Bodies <unep-sgb@un.org>

Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 7:36 PM

Subject: [Retransmission][Announcement] Job Openings: Director for the Policy and Programme Division and
Director for the Corporate Services Division

To: <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>

Excellency,

On behalf of Ms. Inger Andersen, Executive Director of the United Nations Environment Programme, | have the
honour to inform you that two job openings, for the positions of Director (level D2) for the Policy and Programme
Division and Director (level D2) for the Corporate Services Division, have been advertised on the UN careers portal,
with an application deadline of 29 February 2024 (close of business).

Interested candidates are invited to submit their applications through the following links:

« Director of Policy and Programme Division (D2), UNEP
« Director of Corporate Services Division (D2), UNEP

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
Radhika Ochalik

Secretary of Governing Bodies

Director, Governance Affairs Office

United Nations Environment Programme
Contact SGB

CPR Website | UNEA website

Governing Bodies Roadmap of Meetings

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=a46a2a4588&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f: 1789664512775113497&simpl=msg-f: 1789664512775...
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